
 

 

16th January 2023 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
Re: Year 11 Study Skills Evening 
 
We are happy to let you know that the Academy will be hosting a Year 11 Study Skills Evening for 
students and parents/carers, on Thursday 26th January 4.00pm - 6.00pm. This evening is an 
opportunity for parents/carers and students to come to the Academy and receive your child’s mock 
exam results. There will also be opportunity to discuss mock exam outcomes, revision strategies, key 
textbooks, revision classes and post-16/careers opportunities. The evening will provide 
parents/carers and students with a greater understanding of how to prepare for the summer 
examinations and what support we can offer. 
  
The event will be held in the CBB where various rooms will be set up for different activities: 

 Mock exam results. 

 10-minute presentations on the importance of year 11, revision and exams.  

 A ‘Market Hall’ where departments will have a stall to discuss mock exam outcomes. Also to 
sell revision guides, give out revision/exam question packs and hold small one-to-one 
conversations with parents/carers and students about how to revise for their subject.  

 A careers room will be set up with local Universities and representatives from different 
organisations. 

 15-minute mini-teaches of revision strategies in general or specific to their subject area (these 
will run on rotation).  

 A refreshment room will be available for parents/carers to chat to members of staff further 
about mock exam results. 

 
To book a place at the Study Skills Evening and give your permission for your child to attend, please 
visit https://www.josephleckieacademy.co.uk/yr11studyskills 
 
We think that this will be a very important part in our attempts to help your children to achieve the 
best possible examination outcomes and, even if you are unable to attend, it is integral that your 
child attends. As a result, we have made this evening earlier so that it follows your child’s Period 6 
studies.  I hope that you will be able to attend and take advantage of the opportunity to support your 
child in their learning following their mock exam results. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mr James Ludlow  
Principal.       
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